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Village Neighbors 

Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held the third Tuesday 

of each month. This month the meeting will e held on January 21st at 9:00 

a.m. in the dining room. This is an opportunity to ask questions and give 

suggestions. We look forward to seeing you! 

Non-denominational church services are held every Saturday morning at 10:00 

a.m. in the dining room. Catholic Mass is held the first Thursday of each 

month. However, for January, Mass will be held on January 23rd at 10:00 a.m. 

in the front community area.   

New Year’s Eve Celebration 

The Village would like to thank everyone that attended our New Year’s 

Celebration. We had a wonderful time, and hope that you did too. We are 

already looking forward to doing this again next year, so mark your calendars! 

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in January to 

draw for lab work. If you need to be seen, please see Shannon in advance. We 

hope that everyone is benefitting from this service.  

Village Happenings 

Management Staff 

 Margaret (Peg) Barkley, 

CEO 

 Regina Byots, COO 

 Shannon Dixon, Manager 

 Kelsey DeFevers, Assistant 

Manager 

 Linda Grider, Kitchen 

Manager 
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Blood Pressure Screening January 13th 

VNA Tip will be at The Village at 2:00 p.m. on December 9th for their 

monthly blood pressure screening. All residents are invited to join us in the 

dining room to get your blood pressure checked and recorded for you.  

Breakfast at Carlinville Plaza Café January 29th 

In January, we will be going to Carlinville Plaza Café on January 29th at 7:00 

a.m. Anyone that would like to join us for breakfast that morning will need to 

sign up at the front desk no later than Monday, January 27th. Each resident 

will be responsible for the cost of their meal.  

Christmas Appreciation for Staff 

The generosity of our residents and their families is greatly appreciated. 

Special events for the staff are in the planning for a later date. We would like 

to thank everyone that gave to us for these events. 

Movie Night January 17th 

The Village will be having our monthly “Movie Night” in the front 

community area on January 17th at 6:00 p.m. Please join us for a movie, 

popcorn, and soda. If you have any suggestions on a movie to watch this night, 

please see Kelsey in advance. The movie for this night will be announced at a 

later date.  
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JUST TALK 

The Village at Morse Farm 
“where neighbors become 

friends & friends become 

family” 

Facebook page and E-Mail System 

The Village at Morse Farm would like to invite everyone to “like” our 

facebook page. We hope that everyone is enjoying our new page, as we are 

enjoying keeping everyone updated on the things that are happening around 

The Village. Please remember that our newsletter is also available via e-mail. 

All you need to do is e-mail Kelsey at kelsey@villageatmorsefarm.com and she 

can get you on the list! 


